
Item C1
Proclamation "Child Abuse Prevention Month" April, 2010
Because all children deserve love, comfortable homes, and tender care from parents and 
adults who make them feel safe, happy and loved and because many children were involved 
in substantiated cases of abuse and neglect in 2009, and because the effects of child abuse 
are felt by whole communities and need to be addressed by the entire community, the Mayor 
has proclaimed the month of April, 2010 as "Child Abuse Prevention Month". See attached 
PROCLAMATION.
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